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Time Is Flying By!
Can you believe that the annual Recital is only 130 days away?!  

That means that each dance class has approximately 15 lessons left
to learn and practice their routines!

The GLDA staff ask that ALL dancers attend every class so your
dancer feels confident when performing on the stage for you.

The dance studio is closed during
 Massachusetts February vacation

 2/18-2/25

Inclement Weather

GLDA does not follow any particular school cancellation. 
For the safety of our staff, dancers, and their families, classes may

cancelled at the discretion of Ms. Jen. If inclement weather arises, a text,
email, posts on Facebook and Instagram will be posted at least 2 hours

prior to a class beginning.

Please check with the front desk or in the parent portal to be sure we have
your correct cell phone and email address.



FEBRUARY TUITION DUE
February tuition is now due. The remainder of the costume fee is also
due at this time. Please log into the parent portal to check you balance
via the studio website. You may pay via Venmo (GLDA-1379),call
978-458-5836 to make a payment over the phone, or cash-check-card
at the studio lobby. If tuition is not received prior to the 10th of the
month, a $10 late fee will be added to your account.

BIRTHDAYBIRTHDAYHAPPYHAPPY
Emily Couillard                Marianna Cuhna

Everleigh Eno                      Lily Ferris

Jahveah Gonzales                LeeAnn Maille

Olivia Swanson

Leap Year Celebration!

February 17th from 12-3 p.m.,  join your dance
friends in a Leap Year Celebration with the

showing of the movie “Leap”, popcorn, and a
tutorial on achieving better dance leaps!  

Register on the Parent Portal for this
spectacular Saturday event. 

Cost: $25 per attendee. All are welcome!



Book your dancers
birthday party

today!

Dress Rehearsal
June 10th 5-9 p.m.
at Chelmsford HS

13th Annual Recital
June 15th @ 1 p.m.
at Chelmsford HS


